
Weld County water workshop to be held 

today 
July 16, 2013 

A local campaign to encourage the use of efficient watering techniques in Weld County will host 

a free community water night from 6-8 p.m. today. 

It will take place at the Ubuntu Community Gardens and Orchard at the Family of Christ 

Presbyterian Church, 2410 35th Ave. in Greeley. 

The event will be centered around efficient gardening techniques, sustainable water practices 

and the importance of water in Weld County and the U.S. 

A master gardener from CSU’s extension program will lead a discussion on proper irrigation 

systems, drip systems and all things water. 

“Water is such a vital resource for our community,” said Carlee Rosen of the North Colorado 

Health Alliance. “Learning to water efficiently is not only important for the health of our 

community, it’s important for the health of our nation.” 


